
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

Friday 25th March 2022 

Weekly Bulletin 

Mother’s Day Present Room  

A huge thank you to everyone 

who helped today’s Present 

Room happen.  We raised a 

fantastic £400! Our PTA are 

always looking for additional 

help. Please let us know if you 

are able to support future events. The children loved  

perusing the gifts and making their selection.  We love this 

event as the children thoroughly enjoy the experience.  

We hope you all enjoy your gifts on Sunday! 

Mothering  

Sunday Service  

It was  

wonderful to 

bring 

Reception, Year 

1 and Year 2 together this afternoon at St Oswald’s to  

celebrate Mothering Sunday a couple of days early.  Thank 

you to everyone who joined us.   

Singfest 

We were incredibly proud of 

Y6's performance at Singfest 

on Wednesday morning.    

Thankyou LoveMusicTrust for 

hosting the event. 

Videos are now available 

on the website blog . 

 

 

Easter Egg Raffle 

Today’s Celebration Worship took a little longer than  

normal with our Easter Egg draw taking centre stage.  We 

raised an amazing £185 for Save the Children.  Thank you 

to everyone who donated an egg and/or purchased a  

ticket.  

Parents Consultations 

Thank you for making time to speak to staff this week.  We 

hope you found it useful and informative.  Today your 

child will be bringing home a copy of their mid year report.  

We are incredibly proud of how much progress all of the 

children have made this year.  This week saw the two year 

anniversary of the first lockdown, and the children have 

strived hard this year to reach the same standard as those 

pre-pandemic.   

Environmental Health 

Environmental Health completed their unannounced    

inspection of our kitchens today and we are pleased to 

report that we have retained our hygiene rating of 5. 

Thank you Mrs Downing and Mrs Moreton for your hard 

work. 

Author Visit 

Author, Eamonn Reilly, visited 

school on Tuesday. He was so  

 

 

impressed by the children’s 

enthusiasm and knowledge. 

The children were spellbound 

by his assembly and we hope 

those who purchased his books 

enjoy them! 



 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 20: 36-40 

Friday 18th March 2022 

Weekly Bulletin 

Baby and Toddler Group 

Our first session will be on Thursday 31st March, 9:15-11am.  

Please do come along! 

 

                                            Dates  

                                            28th March—Y6 Residential              

to Pensarn. 

Friday 1st April—Break up for 

Easter holidays.  

Tuesday 19th April—Return to 

school. 

Wednesday 4th May - Y4  

Residential to York. 

Friday 27th May—Break up for 

May half term.  

 

 

 

 

 


